
“YEAR OF GOOD ORDER, HIGH PRODUCTIVITY AND ENHANCED REWARDS” 
 
 
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT, 
PUBLIC SERVICE 
MANAGEMENT 

CIRCULAR NO. 1/1992 REFERENCE NO. PS: 16/0/1II 

 
 
 
FROM: Permanent Secretary, 
  Office of the President, 
  Public Service Management. 
 
TO: All Permanent Secretaries, 
 Heads of Departments and 
 Regional Executive Officers. 
 
DATE: 1992-01-03 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
Endorsement of Official Correspondence with the 
inscription: “YEAR OF GOOD ORDER, HIGH 
PRODUCTIVITY AND ENHANCED REWARDS”. 

 
 
 

It has been decided that as from 1st January, 1992, and for the remainder of this year, all official 
correspondence, that is memoranda and letters, should be headed with the inscription: “YEAR OF 
GOOD ORDER, HIGH PRODUCTIVITY AND ENHANCED REWARDS”. 
 

2. Kindly bring this Circular to the attention of all the relevant staff in your Ministries / Department / 
Regions. 
 
 
 
…………………………… 
(R. Sivanand), 
For Permanent Secretary, 
Office of the President, 
Public Service Management. 


